
LUDGERSHALL TOWN COUNCIL 

 
 

                                  

 

 
PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 

Members of the Planning committee were contacted by e-mail or telephone 

as the following two applications were only for tree works in the 

Conservation Area. 

 

Contacted by e-mail on 29
th

 April 2013 - C’llr Crane, C’llr Pickernell, C’llr 

M Williams & C’llr Downie. 

Contacted by Telephone on 29
th
 April 2013 - C’llr Cordery.  C’llr White was 

spoken to verbally. 

 

1. Planning Applications  

 

a) E/20130/03640/TCA; To prune a Plum Tree in back garden by 

approximately 30% at 2 Castle Street, Ludgershall. 

 

b) E/2012/0935/TCA; to fell one Lime tree at front of property at the Old 

School House, Crown Lane, Ludgershall. (This was a re-consultation 

because the tree was wrongly identified as a Sycamore by the applicant. 

Wiltshire Council request a response at Council’s earliest convenience) 

 

All members replied they had no objections to the above two applications, 

this will be reported in the normal way to Wiltshire Council. 

 

 

 

Signed…………………………………… Date…………………………… 

 

 

    


